
Allen, Meredith 

2/26/2014 7:06:50 PM
Poirier, Marcelo (marcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Meeting on moving to a GHG rocurement standard 

Marcelo,

Sounds good. I will check back with you then.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Feb 26, 2014, at 6:47 PM, "Poirier, Marcelo" <roarcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.goy> wrote:

Meredith,

I just realized I hadn’t gotten back to you on this yet. I spoke to Commissioner 
Florio and he would prefer to wait a bit on having this meeting while get aligned 
internally on this. I suggest we check in on this in April or May.

Look forward to hearing from you on NEM next week.

Thanks,

Marcelo
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